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Ms Lauren Rose 

Transport Assessments  

NSW Department of Planning & Infrastructure 

GPO Box 39 

SYDNEY NSW 2001 

 

Email:  lauren.rose@planning.nsw.gov.au 

 

11 July 2019  

 

Dear Lauren,  

Notice of Exhibition – Hexham Train Support Facility – Modification 1 (MP 07_0117 

MOD 1)  

Thank you for your correspondence regarding Hexham Train Support Facility (MP 07_0117 

MOD 1) and the invitation for comment. 

 
ARTC have reviewed the proposed modification and supporting documentation provided for 
the construction and operation of new turning angle within the southern part of the site, and 
makes the following comments; 

• ARTC considers there will be minimal to no hydraulic or access impact to the Network 

as a result of the proposed turning angle. 

• ARTC have the potential to be impacted during the construction phase of these works 

and we request further consultation with ARTC prior to commencement of 

construction. 

 

Should you require further information please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

 

Sarah Lawrence 

Property Officer – Hunter Valley 
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